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Mr. C. E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety, NMSS
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

28 April 1980

dear Mr. MacDonard:

We received from your office, dated March 21, 1980, the Quality Assurance
Program Approval for Radioactive Material Package No. 0375, Revista No.0.
We therefore wish to be re-registered as a user of the Model 700 Shipping
Container (package I.D. No. USA /5942/B( )F). We also request that all parties
notified by your office of our suspension be reinformed of our status. We plan
to ship the irradiated MTR Type from UCLA on or about June 21, 1980.

Sincerely,

{
Charles E. Ashbaugh
Associate Development

Engineer
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Approved by:
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Walter F. Wegst, Director
Research & Occupational Safety
Campus Community Safety
UCLA
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